CHRISTMAS CARD!

LAST CHANCE TO ADD YOUR NAME!
DEADLINE IS THIS SUNDAY !
NOVEMBER 17, 2024

SELECT FROM ONE OF TWO OPTIONS TO ADD YOUR NAME
TO THE 2024 CHRISTMAS CARD -

1. WE WILL BE IN THE CHURCH HALL THIS SUNDAY,
NOVEMBER 17. ORDER AFTER CHURCH DURING COFFEE
HOUR, WHERE YOU CAN SIGN UP TO HAVE YOUR NAME
ADDED TO THE CARD, OR

2. VISIT THE CHURCH WEBSITE, AT THE BOTTOM OF THE
HOME PAGE, FOR A LINK TO ORDER AND PAY ONLINE, OR
SCAN THE QR CODE BELOW.

Please contact for any questions:
Elaine 412-805-0754 2\




